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1297 Battle Ground Road - Charleston, SC 29412
Phone:
843-762-3779
          E-mail:
labarart@aol.com

Wednesday, September 18, 2002

Jewish Community Center & East Cooper Jewish Community
Attention:
1645 Raoul Wallenberg Blvd - Charleston, SC
Phone:
843-571-6565

Please find the following tally for time expenditure to the present date by Elizabeth LaBar,
Project # L-02-008-01

	Date
	Task
	Hours/Task

	Wed., June 19, 2002
	Received update from Tina Chase-Gillmor
	1

	 
	Attended ECJC Board Meeting
	1

	 
	Worked with Tina on Host site & Domain
	 

	 
	name transfer
	1

	Fri., June 21
	Sent check to AWOD for hosting of ECJC
	 

	Mon. June 24
	Continued solving domain and host difficulties
	2

	Mon., Aug. 12
	Meeting with A World of Difference (AWOD)
	 

	 
	about hosting and domain complications 
	1

	 
	Schematic Layout for pages: Welcome, Contact,
	 

	 
	membership, history, programs, events
	3

	Tues., Aug. 13
	Met with AWOD techs to work out final transfer  
	 

	 
	problems
	1

	Tues., Aug. 20
	Graphics: design logo and frames pages
	2

	 
	Graphics: for images on each page
	2

	 
	Text entered onto: welcome, contacts
	3

	 
	Designed button bar with hyperlinks
	1

	 
	coordinated colors for page links
	0.5

	Wed., Aug. 21
	Text entered onto: contacts, history, events
	1

	 
	Attended ECJC Board Meeting
	 

	 
	Consultation and planning for the ECJC website
	1.5

	Sat., Sept. 7
	text: History
	0.5

	Sun. Sept. 8
	text: administration, contacts
	1

	Fri., Sept. 13
	Consolodated, links, contacts and administration
	2

	Wed., Sept. 18
	Graphics & hyperlinks for contacts,
	1

	 
	design membership page layout
	1.5

	Most dates above
	FTP website to host address
	Numerous hours

	Total Hours
	 
	27

	Rate per hour
	 
	$40 

	Subtotal
	 
	$1,080.00 

	deduct
	2 hours
	$80 

	Total Owed
	 
	$1,000.00 


It is a pleasure working on you’re the website for the East Cooper Jewish Community.


Please make check payable to Elizabeth LaBar upon within 7 days of receiving this invoice & mail to the address above.

Thank you,


Elizabeth LaBar
Web Designer


